November 1, 2022

Dear Friends:

It is that time of year again! The **Holidays 2022** are here and soon it will be 2023. It has been a very busy year here at Far Northern Regional Center. We continue to serve more individuals in our nine counties and new services continue to be developed.

A special gift during the Holidays can bring joy to those receiving as well as those of you who contribute to this worthy program. Your gift is tax deductible and every dollar (with the exception of PayPal fees) is used for its intended purpose: bringing a smile to someone's face. Donations can be made at www.farnorthernrc.org where you will find a Donate button and easy instructions to complete this task. As always, if you prefer, you are welcome to mail your check to Far Northern Regional Center, Holidays Are For Caring, P. O. Box 492418, Redding, CA 96049.

We are excited to offer another way to give this year: You can choose a gift request tag from our FNRC Christmas Tree located on the 3rd floor of our Redding Office 1900 Churn Creek Road. You sign out a tag, purchase the gift requested and return to FNRC prior to the deadline of December 5th, 2022.

Thank you for considering giving to the <u>Holidays are for Caring</u> program. With your help, we will spread joy and bring a smile to someone's face.

Best wishes to you and your family.

Melissa Gruhler

Executive Director

Milessa I Sueple